
William F. Carr 
wcarr@hollandhart.com 

April 26, 2005 

VIA HAND D E L I V E R Y 

Mr. David Catanach 
Oil Conservation Division 
New Mexico Department of Energy, 

Minerals and Natural Resources =§ 
1220 South Saint Francis Drive ^ 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 -o 

Re: Application of EOG Resources, Inc. fro administrative approval of ZS 
expansion of its Red Hills North Unit Pressure Maintenance Project, 1%& 
County, New Mexico. ^ 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

This letter confirms our recent conversation concerning the error in the application we 
filed dn behalf of EOG Resources, Inc. in the above referenced matter, the correct 
location for the Red Hills North Unit well No. 106 is 2000 feet from the South line -
not 2000 feet from the North line as shown on the Injection Well Data Sheet included in 
the application. The area of review for this well is correctly shown and all other 
information in this application is correct. 

Pursuant to our conversation, we have again notified the surface owner and the other 
interest owner in the area of review and attach a revised Notice Affidavit. We have also 
arranged for a corrected legal advertisement to be run in the Hobbs-News Sun. We will 
provide you with the Affidavit of Publication as soon as it is received. 

The inability to inject water is causing EOG to restrict production in the unit. We 
therefore request that the Division expedite approval of this application to the fullest 
extent possible. 

Viry truly yours, 

William F. Carr 

Encs. 
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STATE OF NEW MEXICO 
DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 

IN THE MATTER OF THE APPLICATION OF EOG RESOURCES FOR 
ADMINISTRATIVE APPROVAL OF EXPANSION OF ITS RED HILLS NORTH UNIT 
PRESSURE MAINTENANCE PROJECT, LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO. 

AFFIDAVIT 

STATE OF NEW MEXICO ) 
) ss. 

COUNTY OF SANTA FE ) 

William F. Carr, attorney in fact and authorized representative of EOG Resources, Inc., 

the Applicant herein, being first duly sworn, upon oath, states that the attached letter providing 

notice of the above-referenced application was mailed to the owner of the surface of the land 

upon which each of the subject injection wells is located pursuant to Rule 701 C, D, and F and 

that this surface owner was advised that the application had been filed and that the surface owner 

had 15 days from that date to file its written objection with the Division's Santa Fe office located 

1220 South Saint Francis Drive, Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505. EOG Resources, Inc. is the only 

lease hold interest owners within one-half mile of either proposed pressure maintenance injection 

well. 

William F. Carr I 

SUBSCRIBED AND SWORN to before me this 27th/day of April 2005 by William FJ Carry 

Notary Public 

My Commission Expires: 


